Book School Interviewé Online

Parent Information Session on Resilience
Monday 31t July -7pm

St Mark’s, Dingley and Kingswood Primary Schools together with Resilient Youth are hosting another parent
information evening presented by John Hendry OAM (education and cricket). This night will be on Monday
31 July at 7pm. It will be held in St Mark’s School Hall. It is open to all parents from Foundation to Year 6.

If you would like to come can you please book online and indicate how many people from your family will be
attending the information session.

John has spent a lifetime working in education.

Wellbeing is fundamentally determined by the capacity to forgive. The focus on kindness and forgiveness
provides the way to manage mistakes, resolve conflicts and repair relationships, thereby enhancing
wellbeing.

John is a facilitator with Resilient Youth Australia. Resilient Youth Director Andrew Fuller, and John have
developed the ‘Relationship Quotient’, along with a model for a ‘Resilient Mindset’. Resilient Mindsets can
be developed in individuals, in families, in sporting clubs, in schools and business organisations.

John is also a senior consultant with the Institute of Positive Education, has presented at many conferences
including the UNESCO conference on Bullying and School Violence and has worked with various elite
sporting clubs such as the Australian Institute of Sport on establishing cultures that enhance athlete health
and wellbeing and team performance.

BOOKINGS OPEN: Tuesday 25" July
BOOKINGS CLOSE: Monday 315t July

Go to
www.schoolinterviews.com.au
Enter THIS school event code.
Then follow the simple step.

Enter your details

When you click finish, your reply slip will be emailed to you
automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not
receive your email immediately.

BOOKINGS ARE NOW OPEN.

For parents that don’t have access to the internet at home, at work, at a friend’s house or on
their phones, computer kiosks will be available at Reception from Friday onwards, so that
parents can still make their own bookings. Parents may send a note to school with the
approximate times they require, or phone the school on 9551 1150.




